
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
April 23, 2021 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Pacoima Wash Greenway in fiscal year 2022. The entity to 
receive funding for this project is Pacoima Beautiful, located at 13520 Van Nuys Blvd. 
#200, Pacoima, CA 91331.  
 
The funding would be used for implementing the final phase of the Pacoima Wash Vision 
Plan which was created by community stakeholders that live in close proximity. Pacoima 
Beautiful along with its partner Kounkuey Design Initiative has led a community planning 
and design process for a new greenway and open space in the southern portion of the 
Pacoima Wash. This funding will support finishing design and beginning construction of 
the Pacoima Wash Greenway. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
TONY CÁRDENAS 
Member of Congress 
California, 29th District 
 


